
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Infants 104 Newsletter 
Happy February, Infant 104 families! January absolutely flew by. We 

enjoyed learning about the different places we can go with our loved ones to see 
animals. We learned so many different animal sounds and names! It was so fun 
seeing the babies start saying different sounds. By far the favorite animal sounds 
were “roar” and an elephant trumpet. The babies got a kick out of Ms. Vi’s 
elephant impression!  

We welcomed new friends this month! Desmond and August joined our 
class. We are so happy that they and their families are here. We also enjoyed 
seeing all the babies and their families at the fundraiser showing off their 
awesome dance moves!  

This month we are learning about the things we love. Please be sure to look 
out for any notifications of special requests during the month as we may be doing 
some special crafts!  

We have the book fair this month on 2/1! We will have infant staff reading 
at the Barnes and Noble at the Galleria Mall. In addition, our infant staff have 
selected items that we are in most need of from Target, Amazon and Barnes and 
Noble. If you are able, we would really appreciate your support of our classroom! 



Please be sure to check your child’s cubby regularly for art projects to take 
home and that they have enough extra clothes that are the right size. Please also 
check brightwheel regularly as that is how we will communicate when your child 
is running low on things.  Our classroom can be chilly, so make sure there are 
socks available to keep those tiny toes warm! 

Thank you for trusting us with your baby. We take that trust seriously and 
we get very excited to see you and your baby each day. As always, reach out with 
any question or concerns.  

Mrs. R, Ms. Vi, Ms. Mel 


